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The Vice-Chancellor 
McGill University. 
Montreal.

Sir,
I am directed by the Trustees of the Garton

Foundation to forward for your information the enclosed 
papers concerning their Studentship in the Social Sciences, 
and to invite the Governing Body of the McGill University 
to recommend a candidate for the award to be made in 1933, 
which will be competitive.

The Studentship is intended to enable exceptionally
qualified students to undertake a research in the social 
sciences and is intended to benefit those who are largely,if 
not entirely,dependent on their own resources.

The Studentship will be of the value of £400 per
annum with conditional allowances as laid down in the Regula­
tions enclosed,and will be tenable for two years.

If your University desire to recommend a candidate for
next year’s award may I ask that the application papers, and 
necessary documents,may reach me not later than 1st February 
1933. In the event of no recommendation being received from 
you by that datp the Trustees will assume that the University 
is not putting forward the name of any candidate.

I am, Sir,
Your obedient servant

Secretary to thd^Trustee


